
Dear provider,  

 

This is just a reminder that ICD 10 codes will only be allowed on PAs with a start date on/after 

10/1/2015. There have been over 500 records in the last couple of days that have attempted to 

update old PAs with ICD 10 diagnoses, which the edits will not allow. The diagnoses can just be 

updated on the next authorization submitted to PICIS.  

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  

 

Sincerely,  

David Melton  

Data Analyst  

ODMHSAS  

 


